
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for accessibility and other improvements to Neff Park in the City of La 

Mirada in fiscal year 2022. Neff Park is located at 14300 San Cristobal Drive, La Mirada, CA 

90638. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of La Mirada, located at 13700 

La Mirada Boulevard, La Mirada, CA 90638.   

The funding would be used to replace deteriorated asphalt walkways with concrete, place new 

concrete walkways to enhance accessibility to all areas, improve lighting throughout the park, 

and extend wood rail fencing around the perimeter of the park. These improvements will 

improve public safety at the park and bring the park closer in compliance with requirements 

under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). This project was deemed a priority by 

residents during the Los Angeles County Parks Needs Assessment in 2016.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

     Sincerely,  
 

                                                             
     Linda T. Sánchez 

     Member of Congress  
 

 


